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Comments to authors: 

New devices and techniques for endoscopic closure of gastrointestinal perforations 

Manuscript is well written. 

The topic covered is an extremely important area in endoscopy practice. 

The authors have given a nice account of different endoscopic closure devices. 

The literature is reviewed adequately  
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